
 

 

  
 
  

 
No. 383/24 
 
 
6th December 2024 
 
 
TO: ALL POSTAL BRANCHES 
 
 
Dear Colleagues 
 
ROYAL MAIL DELIVERIES – DECEMBER PODCAST 
 
Please find below a link to the December edition of the Royal Mail Delivery Podcast. We 
covered a range of issues including a full discussion on the Universal Service Obligation 
talks. Please ensure this is shared with all representatives and members.  
 
https://www.cwu.org/podcast/royal-mail-deliveries-special-updates-on-uso/ 
 
We have also agreed to meet early in the New Year to talk about adding to the already 
agreed suite of engagement initiatives for our members in Delivery.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Chris Webb 
Head of Communications 
 
Tony Bouch 
Assistant Secretary (Outdoor)  
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